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It is vital that Callan Park remain free of commercial enterprises. It is the 
perfect venue for not-for-profit organisations, especially those relating to 
mental health. The grounds were planted with mental health in mind. The 
Callan Park (Special Provisions) Act 2002 No139 must remain intact. This 
park is an asset to the Inner West area which has the second lowest area 
of green space per capita in Sydney. I would urge the review panel to 
support the points I have made and not allow commercialisation of the 
park. 


